
 January 16,2024 
Dear  Family, 
 
Happy New Year from your Reunion Executive Committee! We sincerely hope all is well. 
 
We have begun to finalize details for Reunion 2024.One unfortunate occurrence is we were not 
able to rent the Rocky Gap pavilion for our weekend in August. Rather than change the 
traditional date of the second weekend in August, we chose to go back to the Constitution Park 
Pavilion we had in 2022. Everyone had a good time and I’m sure we will again in 2024. 
 
Our base hotel for 2024 is the Best Western Hotel in Lavale, Md 
Our discounted price is $95 plus tax for a double or king. You must mention that you are with 
the 
Kent-Clifford Reunion and reserve your room by August 1, 2024 for the discount. 
 
We will have our traditional Meet & Greet on Friday August 9 and our all-day picnic on August 
10th. We will have the meeting room Saturday evening also. We will  have the meeting room on 
Sunday morning for a brief service. Family members may also want to attend St.Paul United 
Methodist Church in Williamsport, WVA (the old “home” church). It is about an hour away from 
Cumberland. 
Please remember to pay your dues before the reunion as dues are how we pay expenses. 
Dues are as follows for two years 2023 & 2024: 
$24 per member ages 13-64 These amounts are for two years $12 each year 
$12 per member age 65 and over  $6 for each year  
$16 per member ages 7-12    $8 for each year 
Members age 6 and under are free 
The checks can be made payable to Kent-Clifford Reunion and mailed  to  
                 Webster Bank 
                 65 LaSalle Rd. 
                 West Hartford, CT. 06107 
*When writing the check, in the ‘memo’ section please write the names of the family 
members the dues are for. This will help us keep track of who has paid since the checks 
will be going directly to the bank. 
 
We will also hold a raffle over the Reunion weekend for a  throw made of souvenir t-shirts from 
several reunions. 
 
Any questions, my email is jwormack100@gmail.com and I will share your concern with the committee. 
 
Please check out our website kentcliffordreunion.com and our Facebook page Kent-Clifford Family 
Reunion. 
 
We will have another update re: t-shirts at a later date. 
 
We love you and can't wait to see you again. 

Joyce Wormack, President 
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